
STAFF REPORT 
 
DATE:  March 1, 2021      
 

RE: Administrative Hearing for 6 Kestral Way (TC2021-0002) 
 

FROM: Karen DeMaria, City of Key West Urban Forestry Manager  
 

 
On January 6, 2021 a complaint was received regarding the removal of a gumbo limbo 

tree at 6 Kestral Way.  A site inspection determined a gumbo limbo tree was being 
removed by the property owner without benefit of a tree removal permit or a danger 

document from a certified arborist. 
 

The Gumbo Limbo tree measured 8 inches diameter.    

 
 

   



 



 
 

       


